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Date: 10/07/2020 

 

Revised Advisory to the students in view of recent Guidelines 

 

“Keeping in view of the UP Govt. recent guideline and sharp increase in 

COVID-19 cases across the country and the region, the visit of the Masters 

Students of 2018-20 batch from other States to NIPER-R to collect their 

belongings is postponed till further orders. However, local students may visit 

NIPER-R as per schedule to collect their belongings with prior approval. Only 

the concerned student and/or his/her authorized person will be allowed to 

enter NIPER-R for bare minimum time. In this regard no other requests will be 

entertained.” 

The students are advised to check NIPER website regularly for the updates 

regarding above advisory 
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